
 

 
OPEN HOUSE DISCUSSION 

 
Open House Discussion (OHD) on the Consultation Paper on “Review of 

Television Audience Measurement and Ratings in India” which was scheduled to 

be held on 24th May 2019, has now been rescheduled on Friday, 31st May, 

2019.  The revised details for the OHD are as under:  

 

Subject Date Time Venue 

Consultation Paper 

on “Review of 

Television Audience 

Measurement and 

Ratings in India” 

31.05.2019 

(Friday) 

Registration 

10.30 AM 

 

Conference 

11.00 AM 

Conference Hall, 3rd Floor, 

TRAI, Mahanagar 

Doorsanchar Bhawan, 

J.L.Nehru Marg (Old Minto 

Road), New Delhi-110002 

 

 Interested Stakeholders / industry representatives are invited to participate in 

the Open House Discussions. All the participants are required to register themselves 

on the OHD notification page for participation in the Open House Discussion. 

 

The consultation paper, comments, counter comments on the subject are at 

URL: https://main.trai.gov.in/consultation-paper-review-television-audience-

measurement-and-ratings-india 

 

For any clarification/information, please contact, Shri Arvind Kumar, 

Advisor(B&CS) at Tel. No.:+91-11-23220209, Fax:+91-11-23220442, email : 

arvind@trai.gov.in   
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